
What’s Happening In The 888 

 

School Bus Issues 

My office has received several complaints in regards to young children having to walk on the road to get 

to their bus stops.  As you can imagine, this is an area of great concern and is something that we take 

very seriously.  As issues have brought up to us, we are trying to address them as quickly as we can.  In 

some places, the issues are an easier fix.  In others, we are presented with obstacles that are more 

substantial.  These resident concerns are also being brought to the attention of the Chief of Police, the 

Director of Public Works and the Superintendent of Schools.  We will be scheduling a meeting with the 

Bus Company in the next few weeks to discuss these concerns in more details and to work on solutions 

to better serve our families with school age children.   

 


